MAIL HANDLERS

ACROSS THE COUNTRY

LOCAL 300

Mali

Grace Meng (D-NY-06), Chief Shop Steward, Brooklyn Atika Muhammad,

eppard, Local 300 President Yvette Johnson, Representative

Alternate Shop Steward, Brooklyn Matthew Nazario.
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The California Postal
Coalition meeting. The
California Postal Coalition
is a group consisting of
members from all California
Postal unions, coalitions
and retiree organizations
including NALC, APWU,
NRLCA, NPMHU, NAPS and
NARFE. Pictured: Standing
(I-r) Local 302 President
Tony Coleman, Local 302
Steward (Sacramento)

Liz Anderson, Local 302
Steward (Sacramento)
Carlos Guizar, National
Legislative and Political
Director Katie Maddocks,
and Local 302 Treasurer
Shawn Dalton.




LOCAL 309

National President Paul Hogrogian and
National Secretary-Treasurer Kevin
Tabarus were both on hand for the
swearing in for newly elected Local 309
officers. Pictured (I-r) Front Row: National
President Paul Hogrogian, Local 309 SEBM
Rebecca Bicksler, Local 309 Recording
Secretary Tanya DeRouville, Local 309
Treasurer Joyce Miskell. Back Row: Local
309 Vice President Jerry Smith, Branch
President NW Rochester P&DC Fredrick
Crowley, Branch President Syracuse, NY
Mario Carbone, Branch President Buffalo,
NY Alois Raclawski, Local 309 President
Lisa Pruchnicki and National Secretary-
Treasurer Kevin Tabarus
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NPMHU National Secretary-Treasurer
Kevin Tabarus and Vice President
Eastern Region John Gibson attended
the swearing in ceremony for the newly
elected officers of Local 322. Pictured
NPMHU Vice President Eastern Region
John Gibson, Local 322 Treasurer Donna
Truschel, Branch President Pennwood
Place Debbie Stophel, Local 322 SEBM
Kam Collins, Local 322 Vice President
Bill Best, Branch President Pittsburgh
NDC Joe Fitzgerald, Local 322 President
Kelly Dickey, Local 322 Recording
Secretary Ryan Pigmon and National
Secretary Treasurer Kevin Tabarus. (Not
pictured, Branch President Pittsburgh
GMF Jason Bankston)
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LOCAL 322

LOCAL 334

National Secretary -Treasurer Kevin
Tabarus and Vice President Western
Region Don Sneesby were on hand
to swear in the newly elected officers
of Local 331. Pictured (I-r) Local

331 Former Treasurer Max Jaramillo,
Local 331 SEBM Dylan Tuss, National
Secretary-Treasurer Kevin Tabarus,
Local 331 President David Wisneski,
Vice President Western Region

Don Sneesby and Local 331 Vice
President Cameron Worthington.

The Mail Handler « Winter 2024

39




